

1.- LOOK, READ AND ANSWER:



Danny has got many friends from school, but his best friend is Arnold. He lives very near Danny's house and they usually go to school together. Yesterday they didn't go to school because they are on holiday. So, they got up at half past eleven and they went to the shopping centre. When they arrived at the shopping centre, they saw their friend, Alan, so they invited him to go to the video games with them. After playing a lot of different games, they went to the book shop because they wanted to buy the latest book of Harry Potter. Arnold bought it but Danny didn't have any money. Arnold is going to read it first and then he is going to give it to Danny. They are very good friends. They love sharing things!



1) Who is Danny's best friend?

.....

2) What time did they get up yesterday? Why?

.....

3) They went to the cinema yesterday.

TRUE FALSE

4) Do they like playing video games?

.....

5) Did Danny buy the book? Why or Why not?

.....

2.- COMPLETE WITH ONE WORD FROM THE BOX. There are two extra words:



WENT	LIVE	THAN	GOING	VERY	TO
LIVES	MORE	AT	EVERYBODY	BECAUSE	OLDER

Lucia Sanchez _____ in the same town as Danny and Arnold. She is _____ famous. _____ likes her. Last year she _____ to a competition and she won a very important trophy. She is very good _____ playing tennis. She is only nine years old and she usually plays against people _____ than her. Next year she is _____ to visit Spain because she wants _____ train with Arantxa Sanchez's coach, but the ticket is very expensive. Her mum is saving money and they are planning to go in winter _____ it is cheaper _____ in the summer.

3.- CHOOSE THE RIGHT ALTERNATIVE:

Danny and Arnold always (**GO -GOES**) to the club and they see Lucia there. Last Monday they (**GET UP - GOT UP**) very early to go to the club because they wanted to see Lucia's match. They were on holiday so they (**WEREN'T GO -DIDN'T GO**) to school. When they (**ARRIVED- ARRIVES**) at the club, Lucia (**WERE-WAS**) at the cafeteria having breakfast. After that, she (**PLAYED-PLAYS**) a wonderful match against Susan Williams, a very good tennis player. Susan is seven years older than Lucia but Lucia (**WIN - WON**) the match. Next month Lucia (**IS GOING TO GO - WENT**) to London to enter in a very important competition. Now she (**TRAIN -IS TRAINING**) a lot, she usually (**GET UP -GETS UP**) at five o'clock in the morning and she trains from six to half past eight then she goes to school.

4.- ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS:

Arnold is asking Lucia some questions

Arnold: _____

Lucia: Yes, I did. I won two trophies

Danny: _____

Lucia: In York, a town near here.

Arnold: _____

Lucia: I went with my mum and dad.

Arnold: _____

Lucia: We visited a very interesting museum and then we did some shopping.

Arnold: _____

Lucia: I would like to go to Spain to train with a very famous coach.

Where did you play?

What do you like doing next year?

What would you like to do next year?

What did you do in York after the matches?

Did you win any trophies last month?

Who did you go with?

Where did you played?

5.- MATCH:

- | | |
|------------------------------|---|
| 1) Would you like some coke? | ___ I don't know, but I saw them somewhere. |
| 2) Where are my keys? | ___ Sorry, I haven't got any. |
| 3) When did you call them? | ___ Yes, please. |
| 4) Can I have some money? | ___ Oh! Who was it? |
| 5) Somebody called you. | ___ Yesterday. |